
To whomsoever it may concern
Dated: February 26th, 2024

This letter is to certify that Vishesh Choudhary, working at Frello Technology Private Limited �The
Company), a subsidiary of NimbleBox, Inc. as an intern in Chennai, Tamil Nadu has completed his
internship with the company as on February 5th, 2024.

During his time at the company since June 13th, 2023, Vishesh has contributed to our engineering
bandwidth as an intern.

NamanMaheshwari

Co-founder and COO


